

Western Stock Growers' Association Newsletter

July 2017



WSGA Summer General Meeting

This year's Western Stock Growers' Association The second day of the summer meeting is a Annual Summer Meeting will be held August 30 and 31, 2017. It's a great event to network with other ranchers, WSGA directors and gover- search Institute in 2010 and we will have grad nors.

The first day is an open meeting with invited guests and speakers at the Gem Hall starting at 9:30 am. We will update the membership on what we are working on and initiate discussion about what is going on in the industry. It's a great way to keep in touch with the organization and exercise your membership privileges through participation in the discussion. We will also have a presentation from AGLA Chairman, James Hargrave on the new proposed framework to modernize the rental rates for grazing dispositions on Crown land.

tour of the Mattheis Ranch. The ranch was donated to the University of Alberta Range Restudent research projects that are being conducted on the ranch as part of the tour.

For more information on the meeting and to register, contact the WSGA office at 403-250-9121 or office@wsga.ca.